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Office of the Dean

THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
School of Fine Arts

Lawrence

llarch 9, 1943

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Ed.
University of kansas

My dear Phog:

This letter may be a little late but it
is a most sincere one nevertheless. 1 want
to congratulate the old master on the
maznificent record again in basketball.
The way these championships in basketball
are cominz around to KU each year is get-
ting to be a bit monotonous. You helped
the picture immensely this year however,
by eliminating all other contenders and
keeping the slate clean which is a superb
record in every way. We are proud to

Xnow Yyoue.

Good luck and best wishes.

Cordially yours,

i UK A, SO S

D, M, Swarthout



